
Douglas County wants input on
roads
Douglas  County  created  a  Road  Funding  Task  Force  to  help
provide solutions to the county’s road funding challenges.

The  goal  is  to  identify  the  most  viable  and  appropriate
sources  of  funding,  and  to  gain  public  support  for  any
proposed solutions.

The task force is hosting public workshops on Nov. 18 and Nov.
20  to  share  information  about  the  funding  issues  and  to
collect public feedback. The presentation will be followed by
a question and answer forum.

The first workshop is Nov. 18 at 6pm at Topaz Ranch Estates
Volunteer Fire Station, 1476 Albite Drive, Topaz.

The next one is Nov. 20 at 6pm at CVIC Hall, 1602 Esmeralda
Ave., Minden.
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